
Western Adams County is  
currently not experiencing  

drought conditions hut weather  
patterns can change quickly so  
we ask that you conserve water 

use whenever possible....... 
Thank You 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider as stated by the USDA 

Hazeltine Heights Water District 
Spring 2024  

 

Esta es información importante.  Si no la pueden leer, necesitan que alguien se la traduzca.  
 

2024 OUTDOOR WATERING  
May 1 thru Sep 15 

 104th Ave, 104th Way – water on dates 

ending in EVEN numbers  

 Counter Dr, 105th Ave, Brighton Rd – 

water on dates ending in ODD numbers  

 For 2024, base rate of $60 includes up to 

12k gallons per month. No change from 

2023 

_______________________________________ 

❖ No turf watering between 10:00 am and 

6:00 pm -- Hand watering is okay 

❖ Drip irrigation and hand watering of gardens, 

trees, and flowers is permitted outside of 
posted hours above 

❖ Anti-siphon devices MUST be re-installed on 

ALL outside hose bibs, and automatic 
sprinkler systems must have anti siphon 

valves in place to keep system water supply 

safe from backflow. 

❖ All hoses must have a nozzle or sprinkler 
head in place whenever in use to keep 

District’s system pressure up 

❖ The above restrictions are MANDATORY. 
Repeat violators will be fined 

o $50 for second violation 

o $100 for third/ subsequent violations 
 

          WATER   REMINDERS  

 Seasonal reading of meters will begin on  

April 20
th 

and each 20th thereafter.  Keep 

meter pits and lids clear of vehicles, water, 
rocks, dirt, shrubs, overgrown branches and 

grasses, etc. so that the meters can be easily 

read.   

 “WELL WATER” signage must be 
CLEARLY displayed and viewable from 

street if used for irrigation 

 All meter pits have non-drivable covers. If a 
vehicle runs over the lid it will eventually 

break. Damage to the actual meter or lid will 

be repaired at the expense of the customer.  

 

         WATERING   TIPS 

 If you would like your billing statement to 

be emailed, please contact 303-916-3800 

 A significant increase in your bill, likely 

points to a leak or other issue with your 

plumbing or irrigation system. Call a plumber 

 Save water and $$ by avoiding excess water 

overspray on streets, gutters, sidewalks 

 Use a broom or blower instead of a water hose 

to clean driveways and patios  

  IMPORTANT FLUORIDE NOTICE                                            

Do not use fluoride toothpaste or have fluoride 

treatments for your children as our tests show a 

higher range of fluoride in the water.  Consult 

your dentist if you have any questions.  

 

If you see the red light flashing at either well site, 

please notify any Board member below ASAP! 

 

 
 

 

Water Board meetings are 2nd Tuesday of EVERY MONTH 

at 7 p.m. and open to the public. Address: 8901 E 104th Ave 

 

Board of Directors 
 

 

Keith Sabin    303-210-3198 Josh Mendoza  303-489-6132 

Parker Hoyt    303-981-1712 Steve Collins    303-332-6899 

Kevin Denny  720-425-7065 Billing              303-916-3800 


	Hazeltine Heights Water District Spring 2024
	2024 OUTDOOR WATERING
	WATER REMINDERS
	WATERING TIPS
	IMPORTANT FLUORIDE NOTICE
	Board of Directors


